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October, 2020

Hello Everyone:   The officers held the October meeting, and it was decided:
· not to put our members at risk since the COVID-19 virus is still not under control and a vaccine is not available to date and  
· to cancel the Christmas Luncheon.   

The Blue Event Center Is open for events, however, it is with limited seating.  With that in mind:   I would be interested to know how many people would attend the May luncheon, despite the unresolved COVID issues?   Blue is reserved for both May 1, 2021 and December 7, 2021 for our luncheons.  At this time, the May luncheon will be held, it may be held outside, however.  Please contact me with your answer.  
	
A discussion was held regarding the future of the organization.  There seems to be a lack of interest in the younger members to become involved with the organization.   The same people are “running” the meetings and arranging events.   What will happen to the organization should those individuals decide not to continue?  Pricilla Keiper Riskin became the vice president.   I would appreciate your input.      
	
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.  Email, snail mail or phone:  908-319-0677.   I do not have a house phone any longer.   

Thank you 
Stay safe and healthy.   



Jeane Titus, corresponding secretary/treasurer
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